
 

Wes Lefferts collaborated on project with fellow Health and Exercise Sciences students Logan Arena ’11, 

Eric Hultquist ’11 and Jacob Deblois ’10 advised by faculty mentors Drs. Denise Smith and Pat Fehling. 

MARC-ACSM Matthew Kerner Undergraduate Student Investigator Award 

Eligible individuals are a current or recently graduated UG student who is not enrolled in a Master’s level 

program.  The purpose of this award is to recognize and support undergraduate student investigative 

research. The winner receives a plaque and $250.  All undergraduate students who submit an abstract for 

a Free Communications/Slide presentation at the MARC Regional Chapter Meeting will be eligible for this 

award. The award is based on the quality of the submitted abstract and the presentation at the meeting. 

All abstracts will be evaluated, but only the top abstracts will have their presentations evaluated. 


